
 
 

Federal Programs  

Parent and Stakeholders  

Input Meeting 
 

The Stewart County School System will hold an Input Meeting for ALL Federal 

Programs Parents and Stakeholders on Thursday, July 25, 2019 at 4:00 P.M. 
 

Federal Programs Parents and Community Stakeholders will have an opportunity to 

provide input on all of the following federal requirements: 

 CNA – Comprehensive Needs Assessment 

 District Improvement Plan  

 School Level Improvement Plans (SCES, SCMS, SCHS) 

 System Level Family Engagement Plan 

 School Level Family Engagement Plans (SCES, SCMS, SCHS) 

 School Level Compacts (SCES, SCMS, SCHS) 

 Parent & Staff Building Capacity Components of the Family Engagement 

Plans 

The meeting will be held at the following location: 

Stewart County Schools Educational Center K-12 Complex Media Center 

15582 Georgia Highway 27 East, Lumpkin, Georgia 31815. 
 

If you have any questions and concerns, please contact Mr. Markus Taylor at 229-838-4301 / 
taylorm@stewart.k12.ga.us or Mrs. Cherrika Ashford at 229-838-4301 x 207 / ashfordc@stewart.k12.ga.us. 
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